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The American Kennel Club® believes a dog 
should be judged by its deeds, not its breed. We 
support reasonable, enforceable, non-discrim-
inatory laws that govern the ownership of all 
dogs, regardless of breed or type.

Breed-specific legislation hurts responsible dog 
owners, does not protect communities and 
distracts from the real issue – responsible dog 
ownership. AKC knows there are better, more 
effective alternatives.
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Support AKC efforts to stop 
breed-specific legislation.

To find out how you can help, visit 
www.akc.org/government-relations 
or contact the AKC’s Government 
Relations Department. 
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